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From: Mel Butcher
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Whitney Way Safety Improvements - Public Comment
Date: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 2:40:26 PM

My name is Melissa Butcher and I’m owner of a home that sits at the intersection of Whitney Way
and Door Drive (5150 Door Drive).
I am in support of the City’s plan to create one lane for electric buses only, one lane for cars, and one
lane for bicycles. I am also in support of lowering the speed limit on Whitney Way. Regardless of the
speed limit, though, it needs to be enforced. Speeders are regularly going well above 40 mph on
Whitney Way; motocyclists and large dump and other construction vehicles speed through this
corridor every single day, causing issues both for pedestrian/cyclist safety and create substantial
road noise.
 
I am 100% in support of adding a high visibility crosswalk at Door drive.
 
I am ambivalent regarding whether or not a parking lane is kept on Whitney Way.
 
Thanks so much for your work to improve the livability and safety of our neighborhoods.
 
-Melissa (Mel)
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